
Date: July 14, 2017 at 8:24 PM 
Subject: Fw: Work Party 
 
		
  
  
		
Yes	Guys	it’s	me.	All	the	way	from	Indianapolis,	Indiana.	I’m	begging	and	pleading	for	
you	to	join	the	next	work	day	at	the	Beta	Psi	house	on	Thursday	July	20.	We	(or	those	
that	show	up)	will	be	replacing	some	of	the	floor	boards	on	the	front	porch.	Both	ends	
of	the	side	porches	are	rotted.	You	may	remember	that	we	already	replaced	the	boards	
by	the	front	door.	Dave	Martin	and	Ron	Steckel	will	be	there	at	9	AM	to	begin	the	
construction/	demolition	process	(not	necessarily	in	that	order).	We	need	your	help!!!!!	
No,	I	will	not	be	there,	but	these	two	guys	are	more	than	capable	of	supervising	the	job.	
We	need	your	hands	and	the	rest	of	your	body	to	complete	this	task	in	one	day.	The	
actives	will	be	painting	the	porch	upon	completion.	Look,	I’m	not	asking	for	a	monthly	
work	party	(although	it	would	be	nice).	So	drag	your	butt	down,	over,	up	to	the	Beta	Psi	
house	on	Thursday.	The	beach	can	wait	until	Friday.	Remember	Santa	is	checking	his	
list----and	maybe	twice,	so	be	there.	
		
Thanks,	
		
Bill	Bugsy	Horvath	
Hoosier	Land	
	


